County of Paintearth Rural Water Distribution Planning
The Responses Given Will Be Critical for Future Development

The County developed a rural water distribution plan and is now reviewing. In the past surveys have been done to
determine need and those who would connect to the water line. Some changes have taken place regarding
regulations and interest in connecting to the water line since initial construction and are now asking for your input.

The water connection fee is $7,500 and is charged to each meter installed to the property line. The benefits to
having access to potable water to each or certain parcels beyond the home quarter may be of interest, so we are
asking that a survey be done for each parcel that you would like a water connection.

To design a water transmission system it is important to know the water demand. Funding is limited for rural water
projects so it is important that what projects do proceed are done so with the best knowledge. The information
that you provide will allow the County to identify how we can proceed to best serve our residents based on the
demand and their locations for future development.

Question 1
Legal Land Location (for example, NE 24-37-14 W4)

Question 2

Will you connect to the water line?
1-3 years

4-6 years

7-10 years

No interest

0000

Question 3
How many residences per parcel?
1

2
3
4

0000

Question 4

Will you require more than one water meter on this parcel?
Yes

O
O No

Question 5

To help determine potential volume, what is the intended use? (More than one answer can be given)
O Residential

O Residential/Farm

O Commerecial

Question 6

When will the connection be in use?
O immediately

O Future development

Thank you for responding to our survey! Please inform others of the survey as the more responses we have the
better decisions we can make for future development. Those that are not interested are just as important as
those that are. Responses will be collected until May 17, 2015



